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To whom it may concern 

Subject: letter of recommendation about MALMSTEN  
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I herewith certify that the Hungarian Swimming Association and the Local Organizing Committees 

of the below events held in Budapest, Hungary had a successful cooperation with MALMSTEN, 

ranging from product quality to operational business support. 

 

- 17th FINA World Championships – Budapest, 2017  

- FINA Swimming World Cups 2018, 2019 

- FINA World Junior Swimming Championships – Budapest, 2019 

- 4 Nations Swim meet – Budapest, 2020 

- LEN European Aquatics Championships – Budapest, 2021  

 

We highly recommend the usage and the installation of MALMSTEN products, which all meet 

FINA and LEN standards. 
 

            
 

 

  Kind regards, 
 

 

 

 

Sándor Wladár 

    President 

Hungarian Swimming Association    

  

 


